
Prevent 
Whooping Cough
Protect your loved ones from this serious disease.  
Whooping cough (pertussis) is more than just a little cough. 
It’s a serious disease that can be deadly, especially for 
babies. That’s why the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) recommends these groups get vaccinated: 

• Adults who haven’t had the whooping cough vaccine 
• Babies and children
• Pregnant women  
• Preteens and teens 

Help your family stay as healthy as can be.  

Ask your family’s 
healthcare providers 
about the whooping 

cough vaccine.
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